
Updated COVID-19 Boosters

Updated Moderna and Pfizer boosters, also called 

“bivalent” boosters, target the Omicron 

variants as well as the original strain of COVID-19. 

Updated boosters use the same ingredients as other 

COVID-19 vaccines, with a change to one of the proteins to 

target Omicron variants. 

You should get the updated booster if: 

• You completed your primary series, and

• It’s been at least 2 months since your last 

primary vaccine or booster dose.

You can choose the Moderna or Pfizer updated booster. 

You do not need to get the same brand as your primary 

series or last booster (unless you are under 5 years old).

COVID-19 vaccine and boosters are always FREE. No health 

insurance or proof of citizenship needed. 

Updated boosters are available at Public Health’s Auburn 

Mall vaccine clinic and other health care providers, clinics, 

and pharmacies.

For more information, go to: kingcounty.gov/vaccine

For language interpretation, call the Washington State COVID-19 

Information line at 1-800-525-0127 (say your preferred language 

when connected). For disability accommodations, email: 

PublicHealthAccommodations@kingcounty.gov.


